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Regional Meeting
OF THE

AMERICAN INSTITUTE OF ACCOUNTANTS
AT THE 

POWERS HOTEL, ROCHESTER, N. Y. 

MAY 10TH, 1923

April 16th, 1923.

Mr. Henry A. Niles, 
New York, N. Y.

Dear Sir:

The Regional Meeting of the American Institute of 
Accountants will be held in this City at the Powers Hotel on 
Saturday May 19th.

We are very desirous that there shall be a record 
attendance at this meeting and to justify your coming, we 
offer you an exceptional group of speakers and will put forth 
every effort to promote good fellowship at the meeting.

Rochester should be in full bloom by the 19th of 
May. Drive your automobile so as you can take advantage of 
seeing the beauties of our "Flower City".

We have arranged for headquarters at the Powers 
Hotel and for accomodations sufficient to care for everyone.

There are also two other hotels, the Seneca and 
Rochester, and we shall be glad to take care of your res­
ervations if you will advise us on the enclosed sheet of 
your wishes.

Plan now to attend this meeting,- invite your 
friends and bring along the ladies. Provision will be made 
for the entertainment of all.

Cordially yours,

LWW:R Chairman



Regional Meeting
OF THE

AMERICAN INSTITUTE OF ACCOUNTANTS
AT THE

POWERS HOTEL, ROCHESTER, N. Y.

MAY 10TH, 1923

Mr. L. W. Wilson, Chairman, 
Rochester, N. Y.

Dear Sir:

I will or will not be present at the American

Institute of Accountants' Regional Meeting to be held in

Rochester, N. Y. on Saturday - May 19th.

Reserve for me single room with bath

double ” " "

at Hotel for Friday night, May 18th and

Saturday night, May 19th.

Very truly yours,


	Letter from L. W. Wilson, Chairman, American Institute of Accountants, to Henry A. Niles Re: Regional Meeting of the AIA to be Held at the Powers Hotel, New York, on Saturday, May 9th, 1923.
	Letter from L. W. Wilson, Chairman, American Institute of Accountants, to Henry A. Niles Re: Regional Meeting of the AIA to be Held at the Powers Hotel, New York, on Saturday, May 9th, 1923.

